
 
 

CFDR Update:  October 21, 2016                          
________________________________________________________ 
BGSU/OSU Graduate Student Conference on Population – RSVP by noon today 
The 10th annual BGSU/OSU Graduate Student conference will take place Friday, October 28th at BGSU. 
Please reply to this email by noon Friday, October 21st if you plan to attend the conference and luncheon. 
________________________________________________________ 
New Appendix Rules at the National Institutes of Health 
The NIH has a strict, new appendix policy for review dates on or after January 25, 2017. Applications will be 
withdrawn and not reviewed if they are submitted with appendix materials that are not specifically listed in this 
Notice: https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-16-129.html. 
________________________________________________________ 
CFDR Speaker Series Schedule Change 
Please note that the presentation scheduled for October 26 has been cancelled. The next speaker will be Dr. 
Abigail Ocobock, University of Notre Dame, on Wednesday, November 2nd. 
________________________________________________________ 
ASC Practice Talks – Monday, October 31 
The graduate student practice talks for the annual American Society of Criminology conference will be held on 
Monday, October 31st, from 12:00 to 1:30 in the CFDR conference room.  
________________________________________________________ 
NCES Releases Restricted-use Data for the Third-Grade Rounds of Data Collection 
The Early Childhood Longitudinal Study, Kindergarten Class of 2010-11 (ECLS-K:2011) is a longitudinal study 
following a nationally representative sample of students from their kindergarten year to the spring of 2016, 
when most of the students were in fifth grade. This data file (NCES 2016-080) includes information collected 
during the spring of the 2013-14 school year, when most of the students were in third grade. These data 
currently are only available in restricted-use format to researchers who apply for and are granted a restricted-
use license to use them. More information about restricted-use licenses can be found at 
http://nces.ed.gov/statprog/instruct.asp. A public-use version of the third-grade data will be released with the 
public-use version of the fourth-grade data in the fall of 2017. For more information about the ECLS-K:2011, 
visit http://nces.ed.gov/ecls/kindergarten2011.asp. 
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